
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Inclusion Bulletin for Schools 
 
Changes to Educational Provision 
from September 
 
Webinar Opportunities for Schools 
 

 
 
 
You will be aware that there are a number of changes planned to educational provision 
from September including, in summary: 
 

 Pupil Referral Services: Transformation into Alternative Provision without the need 

for Permanent Exclusion 

 Targeted Provision – Year 1 Roll Out of Schools 

 The establishment of SEND Multi-disciplinary Hubs in localities 

 The Medical Education Service  

 Area Inclusion Panels 

 Support for primary children at risk or having been permanently excluded 

 
Programme of Skype Meetings for Schools 
 
Over the past few weeks we have been posting a series of Bulletins in the Red Bag to 
ensure that Head teachers and colleagues have received some information about the 
changes 
 
However, in preparation for September we are now inviting schools to participate in a 
webinar meeting to hear more about the changes and to ask any questions about the 
changes that will be introduced. 
 
Each meeting will last 90 minutes and will include an overview of developments, followed 
by a structured question and answer session. 
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The details of the dates and times are listed below: 
 

Date Time Audience Area 

26 June 2020 2.30pm – 4.00pm Secondary All 

29 June 2020 9.00am – 10.30am Secondary All 

30 June 2020 11.00am – 12.30pm Primary Harrogate/Knaresborough/Ripon 

30 June 2020 1.00pm – 2.30pm Primary Hambleton/Richmondshire 

1 July 2020 10.30 – 12.00 noon Primary Craven 

3 July 2020 11.00am – 12.30pm Primary Selby 

3 July 2020 1.00pm – 2.30pm Primary Scarborough/Whitby/Ryedale 

3 July 2020 3.00pm – 4.30pm Primary Harrogate/Knaresborough/Ripon 

7 July 2020 12:30 – 2.00pm Primary Hambleton/Richmondshire 

7 July 2020 3.00pm – 4.30pm Primary Craven 

9 July 2020 1.30pm – 3.00pm Primary Selby 

13 July 2020 3.00pm – 4.30pm Primary Scarborough/Whitby/Ryedale 

 
 
How to Book 
 
If you would like to register your interest in attending one of these webinars please e-mail 
karen.russell@northyorks.gov.uk.  You will then be sent a Skype appointment for your 
chosen webinar session.  In the case of primary schools, please ensure that the session 
you book onto is specific to your geographical area.   
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
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